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Thank you for the opportunity to express my support for HB 2765. This bill will help
the drought stricken agriculture community and the National Wildlife Refuge on the
Lower Klamath. Itis a no brainer to support this as it will also save the South
Suburban Sanitation District from having to raise the rates to it's customers. In
addition it will decrease the discharge amounts into the Klamath River. Please
support this legislation.



